
 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
To: BOS-Supervisors
Cc: Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: FW: SUPPORTING Rules Committee Agenda Item #4 Presidential Reappointment, Planning Commission - Maria

Theresa Imperial File #200722
Date: Monday, August 17, 2020 8:13:00 AM

 
 

From: aeboken <aeboken@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 17, 2020 6:53 AM
To: BOS-Supervisors <bos-supervisors@sfgov.org>; BOS-Legislative Aides <bos-
legislative_aides@sfgov.org>
Subject: SUPPORTING Rules Committee Agenda Item #4 Presidential Reappointment, Planning
Commission - Maria Theresa Imperial File #200722
 

 

 
TO: Board of Supervisors members 
 
I am strongly supporting Maria Theresa Imperial's reappointment to the Planning Commission as she
has brought a badly needed community perspective to the Commission. 
 
Eileen Boken 
District 4 resident 
 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
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